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UNITED STATES,,
,

e o NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
2 E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555::* *o

% ,,,,,* April 16. 1980

A
Dockets Nos. 594313 6 0

and40-368 ''

Mr. William Cavanaugh, III
Vice President, Generation

and Construction
Arkansas Power & Light Company
P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Dear Mr. Cavanaugh:

This is to confirm our telephone request of April 4,1980, for Mr. Gordon

Edison of our Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research to visit Arkansas

Nuclear One on April 22, 1979, for the purpose of reviewing plant data for

a research program.

Sincerely,

Y|,', c

Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reat'. ors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors
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